
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Thursday, October 28, 2021 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Chicken Nuggets   

   

BIRTHDAYS:   Angelina Lopez 

 

 

1. Still interested in joining Gurrie’s Speech Team? The Gurrie Speech Team will be 

meeting afterschool until 4 on Thursday and Friday in Mr. Ingwersen’s room. Whether 

you’ve attended before or haven’t decided to join yet, the meetings are open to all. You 

do not have to attend both meetings but are welcome to! If you want to join the Speech 

Team and can’t make the meetings, see Mr. Ingwersen as soon as possible. 
 

2. Dare to Dream girls, there will be a meeting with Ms. Ramirez this Friday, October 29. It 

will be in room 102A, just past the office. See you there! 

 

3. Congratulations to the students who won the Red Ribbon Week Quizizz competition in 

their advisories yesterday and will be going on to represent their advisory on Friday 

during Flex 5A in the final round of our Red Ribbon Week Facts Competition! Make sure 

you cheer on the following students, because if they win on Friday, they’ll win a special 

treat for their entire advisory. Here are the first round winners: Jayde Sanchez, Caroline 

Mshar, Eve Muscato, Santiago Garcia, Ethan Peto, Carrie Riopell, Andy Sherman, Miles 

Bryck, Lucy Ferron, Yumalae Pelayo, Victoria Quade, and Dylan Jorgenson. Way to go, 

Tigers! Study those drug, alcohol, and tobacco facts for Friday and bring home the glory 

for your advisory! 

 

4. Attention Adventurers!!! 

8th Grade RPG Club members will meet TODAY after school until 4pm in Room 122-

D.  Remember to bring your character sheets from our last meeting!  Please see Mr. 

Walsen, Mr. Labud, or Dr. McGovern with any questions.  See 8th graders after school 

today! 
 

 

 

 

   

   

 


